
 

From September 10th 2018, we would like to invite all parents and caregivers to 

come into school at 8:50am every day - to hear their child read. We hope that this 

will give you a quiet, focussed time to listen to your child read and to enjoy books 

together. For younger children, this might include supporting them to swap books, 

listen to them decode or practise their tricky trackers, or simply read to them; for 

older children, you might have a focus on comprehension skills (we will be able to 

support you with prompts), or having ‘book chat’ together.  

Who? Parents/caregivers 

What? To give further opportunities for reading, enjoying and understanding books. 

When? Every day from 8:50am – 9am (we will be making a prompt start to the 

school day at 9am). You may not be able to drop in every day, but we hope by 

making this event daily you will be able to come sometimes. 

Where? In your child’s classroom. 

How? Come and enjoy books with your child. 

 

We recognise that some of you will also have younger children with you. We are 

unable to provide childcare but welcome them to join in. 

 

As always, please discuss any details you are unsure of with us. 

The Crossdale Team 


